
Dear Friend,
 

We would like to extend a personal invitation for you to join us for a benefit dinner in

support of the Gulf Coast Detoxification Project. This 501(c)(3) non-profit initiative is

working with Dr. Michael Robichaux to provide care free of cost to fishermen, cleanup

workers and residents in areas affected by the spill.

The men, women and children being served have been exposed to some of the most

toxic chemicals known to man, and have developed severe health problems. The

unique and effective detoxification program provided by this project has enabled

those affected to recover their health and to regain the quality of life they enjoyed

before their exposures.

We look forward to seeing you at the benefit dinner.

Warm regards,  

Danny Masterson, Dakota Johnson, Reed & Louise Ingram, 

Mike & Alicia Maenza, Walter Reed

Danny Masterson, Chairman 
Reed Ingram, Mike Maenza, Honorary Chairmen 
Dakota Johnson, Tommy Thompson, Walter Reed, Co-Chairs

Please join us for a special event and party benefiting 
the Gulf Coast Detoxification Project

July 14, 2012
Home of Reed and Louise Ingram
60163 Oaklawn Ave. 
Lacombe, La 70445

Cocktails, dinner and special entertainment.

Cocktails - 6:00 pm
Dinner - 7:00 pm

RSVP: Jim Woodworth 
(504) 300-9298

HMDETOX@AOL.COM


